
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

At Centre Academy East Anglia, we recognise the value of reading, 

promoting the benefits to our students and encouraging engagement 

wherever possible. World Book Day takes place on Thursday 7th 

March, and we hope you’ll join us to celebrate. We are celebrating 

World Book Day this year in the setting because we support the 

charity's mission to change lives through a love of books and reading. 

Dressing up or bringing books into the setting is a big part of World 

Book Day celebrations and is something that children and families 

particularly enjoy. We are inviting children to dress up for school this World Book Day, as it’s an 

exciting way for children to get book recommendations from each other.  

We understand that some children may not wish to dress up, and this is fine! Children are 

welcome to instead bring in their favourite book to discuss during tutor time or bring in a prop or 

a clue for others to guess their favourite book.  

Instead of the traditional paper version of a World Book Day token, we have decided to use the 

eco-friendly approach of a digital version. Please use the link below to access a token for your 

child. These can be downloaded until 31st March 2024. 

Digital Tokens - World Book Day 

If you would like any more information regarding World Book Day, please see the link below: 

https://www.worldbookday.com/about-us/ 

 

Hopefully the half term will see good weather for us all. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Banham, Miss Coleman, and Mrs Glover. 
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